
 

 

Further to the update last week regarding the piling works ongoing at Harvil Road 

 

Towards the end of today there may be some short intervals of louder trials which 

should last no longer than 15-20 minutes while we test the effectiveness of some 

additional localised noise mitigation. 

Once these trials have been undertaken and they have confirmed the noise levels for 

the revised methodology, we plan to resume our activities to continue the installation of 

the remaining piles which as stated previously will be considerably quieter than earlier 

in the year. 

  

 


